
 

 

Date: December 8, 2022 

Federal Communications Commission   
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland 21046 
USA 

 
SUBJECT:  Change of Identification Authorization 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 

The purpose of this letter is to apply for a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 
of the FCC rules, based on the original FCC ID: 2ANPO00NRF9160, grant date:2019/06/06. 
 
1. The equipment bearing the modified FCC ID: 2AWDQ-VTE-001 is electrically identical to 

original equipment, there is no change in design, circuitry or construction. 
 
2. The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment 

bearing the changed identification. 
 
3. Grant line entry reduction: Requesting grant line entries be reduced, all frequencies are the 

same as the original grant, just reduced in accordance with KDB634817. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
New Grantee contact:  
Printed Name / Title:Max Hsieh 
Company:VanMoof B.V. 
E-mail: max@vanmoof.com 
Tel:+886-2-2356-8336 

 


